
Update on Siting New Location 
 
 
All five of the locations were given a handout that summarized what AB617 was and what the trailer 
needed. It also included contact information for the District should they have any questions.  
 
If the District was able to talk to someone on-site District told them about the program, what 
District/CSC was looking for, and how they could help. 
 

• Bowling Green Chacon Language and Science Academy  
o Been in contact and the principal says they are open to the trailer but this site also is 

under construction this summer and power could be an issue. 
 

• Southgate Veterinary  
o Open to house the trailer.  
o Scheduled to meet with the owner Monday 3/31/25 to walk the grounds but power 

could be an issue. 
 

• City Corp yard  
o Contacted, however, will not house the trailer in their main yard.  
o The head of facilities told me they just don’t have any spare power.  
o But he did offer up the old Gun range at 2140 34th street which is shut down and just 

north of the Airport. This could be a good option. 
 

• La Family Center  
o Contacted and Keran Duenas was going to the board to see if they were open to having 

the trailer on site and has not gotten back to me.  
o Room in the parking lot is limited  
o They do have a vacant lot on the East side of 34th street that could be an option if we 

can get power from the overhead powerlines. 
 

• Sac Valley Truck Stop  
o Provided flyer and was called when visited the site by the employee on site and was told 

District would be contacted. Never received a call back. Numbers do not have a 
voicemail.  

o This is a very busy site with lots of trucks and business taking place.  
o Not sure how it would to locate the trailer here even if allowed. 

 


